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Preventing Exposure to Inappropriate Content
As the Christmas holidays draw closer, it is important to acknowledge the likelihood of increased online activity amongst our children. It is
therefore important for tools to be used in order to filter and block appropriate content on children’s devices to keep them safe online.
As well as setting up parental controls and encouraging children to use child-appropriate search engines, safe search settings can also be
activated. Apps like YouTube even have safety modes that can be opted for.
If your child is using specific social networking sites, it may be worth activating their safety measures. This will help your child to control who has
access to their content and what they see.
If you would like any support with this, please feel free to speak to Miss Arnett, either in person or by emailing the school office.

Parent and Carer Advice - Setting Up New Devices

If you wish to discuss any online safety issues or questions further, please do not hesitate in contacting Miss Arnett via the school office.


